
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a lovely weekend, from the 
EYFS team 
 

16th December – ‘Elf Run’ for St. Luke’s Hospice 
16th December – Reception Christmas crafts 
morning 
17th December – EYFS party day 
19th December – Reception and Year 1 trip to see 
‘Stickman’.  
20th December – Last Day 
6th January – Term starts 

 

   

Congratulations to our stars… 
 

Riley and Imogen 

 
 
 

  13th December 2024                            Term: Autumn 2   Week: Six 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Stickman Theatre Visit 

In preparation for our visit to the theatre next 
week, we have begun preparing children for 
the trip as we know what a daunting 
experience that can seem for some children. 
Look out for further information early next 
week on how we are planning to make the day 
run as smoothly as possible. 

 

 

 

 

  If you were able to come along, we 
hope that you enjoyed our EYFS nativity 
yesterday. We were so proud of everyone, 
especially as we know quite a lot of children 
are feeling a little under the weather at the 
moment.  

 Our story this week has been the 
brilliant ‘Stickman’. Our special vocabulary is weary, 
clattering, pursue, tumbling, tangled, swift, swoop 
and drift. It’s great to see the children’s 
confidence at using these words in sentences and 
we know that it won’t be long until some children 
will be including them in their writing too.  

We are continuing to count down to Christmas 
with our class advent calendar and our countdown 
chart. We have some very excited children! If your 
child has written Christmas cards to their friends 
we have a special Christmas post box in the 
classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mystery Readers 

Thanks to Eleanor’s Mum who came to read to 
us this week.  

Next week: 

Please continue to send book bags in each day, 
even party day and the day of the trip, as we may 
have things to go home. 

PE kits will be sent home for checking and washing 
over Christmas. We have noticed that there are 
lots of PE kits that are unnamed. We hope the 
right clothing has gone back into the right bag, but 
without names it has made it more tricky! 

We will be visiting the school library on Wednesday 
and class library books will be swapped on Monday 
and Friday as usual.  

Please send RWI books in on MONDAY for 
swapping. 

EYFS Party Day 
 
Children are welcome to wear their own clothes 
for the day. However, they still need a coat and 
sensible footwear to go outside. In the 
afternoon we will go into the hall for traditional 
party games. Afterwards we will have a special 
snack. Usual lunchtime arrangements apply so 
please ensure your child has a packed lunch on 
that day, if they USUALLY do. 


